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28th February 2019

Dear families,
Here are a few reminders and dates for your diary.

Parent mail – This is now up and running please keep an eye for texts and emails (it may have gone into your junk mail). If you are having problems registering please speak to Carol or Sarah.

Tapestry – Thank you for your patience I just needed to make sure all the consent forms had been returned. We are now very nearly ready and will be going live next week. 

Big Ladybirds – The big Ladybirds building is desperately in need of a refurbishment and to ensure that KCC give us a worthwhile lease we must either give it a complete refurbishment or have a new building built. Ladybirds as you know is a charity and really doesn’t have any spare funds to be able to do this. We have contacted a local developer who has very kindly offered to completely refurbish the building including the externals, guttering, flooring, lighting, heating and toilets at cost price and has since made a healthy donation towards materials. We now need to desperately fundraise to find £11,000. If you can think of anyways to help us raise funds or know of any companies that donate to small charities please let us know. Please also support us with our fundraising, for example quiz night, Easter bonnet parade and sponsored walk. We are hoping to have the work completed during the summer holidays.
Easter Bonnet parade – This will be held on Friday 5th April at 1.30pm. Please can you help your child to make an Easter bonnet/hat for the parade all children will receive a prize. We will be holding a cake sale, a chocolate tombola and a raffle. Please support us by donating for these stalls. Hopefully the weather will be kind to us and we will parade around the school playground.
Sponsored walk – This will be held on Thursday 9th May at 9.30am from Ladybirds, up to the woods where the children will enjoy snack and a story and then back to pre-school by 11.30. I will send out sponsor forms nearer the time. We will need as many adults as possible to help with this.

Allotment – Do we have any green fingered family members that would help us with our allotment? The children would love to start growing some more produce but need some guidance. We have a shed with tools available on site. If you think you can help please speak to Carol
Term Dates
Term 4 - 25/02/19 - 5/04/19 
Term 5 - 23/04/19 - 24/05/19 
Term 6 - 03/06/19 - 23/07/19

Staff development days to be arranged. 

Kind regards 

Carol 
